American Federation of Police and Concerned Citizens

Concealed Weapons Badge And Membership Program



Dear Concealed Weapons License Holder:

You certainly made the right decision when you decided to arm yourself from criminals to defend yourself, your home and business and your family and obtained a concealed weapons license.

The American Federation of Police & Concerned Citizens has available a shield shown above that is designed to **prevent** (if your firearm becomes accidentally exposed) you being taken for a criminal!

When and if you select, as many concealed weapons holders have, to purchase a shield it **includes** membership in AFP&CC for one year.

There is a strong move to actually amend the Constitution to disarm gun owners. We suspect even **more** controls over the purchase of firearms. Let it be very clear that the position of AFP&CC is (1) we defend your right under the Second Amendment to own firearms for sport or self-defense, and (2) we believe that everyone who selects to keep a firearm owes their family and friends a duty to be **trained** in its **safe** use, as well as when deadly force can be used.

In its continued efforts to promote firearms safety, the organization has, under the auspices of the National Association of Chiefs of Police, opened a new state-of-the-art indoor gun range at the American Police Hall of Fame & Museum, 6350 Horizon Drive, Titusville, Florida at the gateway to the Kennedy Space Center. Whether or not you elect to purchase the shield and membership, you may elect to have an information packet sent to you regarding this exciting new facility. Simply check the form on the back of this invitation!

Sincerely,

Donna M. Shepherd

Executive Director